Coni McMaster
m

From: staci Mangan [

Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 2:39 PM
To: cityclerk@kalama.com
Subject: Parking on 10th Ave.

Please deliver this letter to next city council meeting.

I would like to voice a concern about 10th Ave parking. The street was repaired with new blacktop, and the surface
looks much nicer. The traffic has increased and will continue to as it may be the only access to our neighborhood after
the school opens. There is not room for 2 cars to pass when vehicles are parked on both sides of the street. Thisis a
safety issue, and a limited sight issue for pedestrians.

Also, will school busses be using this street to deliver children to the school?

May | suggest limiting parking to only one side of the street? There may be parameters for this kind of limitation, so
please share if there are.

I would like to thank the city police officers for their continued due diligence in protecting our citizens.
Thankyou for your consideration in this matter.

Sent from my iPad
Staci Mangan
11th Street




